[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sir/Maddam,

I would like to make a submission regarding the social and emotional wellbeing checks proposal.

It is my opinion that these checks will open the door to over-use and over-prescription of medication of young children who are still growing and forming into a healthy human being. 

There needs to be a restriction on this over-prescription from occurring.

This is the main issue I wanted to state.

Thank you,

Michael
